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SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

NOTICE O~UBLIC HEARING 

The San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District will hold a public hearing on December 20, 
2012, at 9:00AM, or as soon thereafter as may be heard, at 1990 East Gettysburg Ave., Fresno, California. 
At the hearing, the District's Governing Board will consider the following action: Adopt the 2012 PM2.5 
Plan. This action will affect sources in the counties of Fresno, Kern, Kings, Madera, Merced, San Joaquin, 
Stanislaus, and Tulare. All interested persons desiring to be heard or to present evidence on this matter 

. may appear at the hearing in person or via video teleconference aUhe District's regional offices at 34946 
Flyover Court, Bakersfield, California and at 4800 Enterprise Way, Modesto, California. The public hearing 
will be presented live via webcast at http://www.valleyair.org/webstreaming/webcast-meetings.htm 

Copies of the 2012 PM2.5 Plan will be made available on and after November 20, 2012. Interested 
persons may view plan documents on-line at: www.valleyair.org/Air_Quality_Pians/PM25Pians2012.htm. If 
you are unable to view documents on-line, paper copies can be obtained by calling Mr. Donny Hockett at 
(559) 230-6100 or by faxing your.request to (559} 230-6064. You can sign up for email notifications for this 
plan by subscribing at www.valleyair.org/lists/list:f:ltm. 

Para solicitar servicios de interpretacion en Espana/, par favor p6ngase en contacto con Marice/a 
Velasquez a/ (559) 230-6000 par lo menos 7 dias antes de le fecha de Ia reunion. 

Written comments should be submitted to: Attention PM2.5 Plan, SJVUAPCD, 1990 E. Gettysburg 
Avenue, Fresno, CA 93726 or via email to pmplans@valleyair.org. Written comments received by 5:00 
PM on December 04, 2012 will be ensured consideration ahead of the December hearing. Comments 
may also be submitted at any time prior to or during the December 20, 2012 hearing. For additional 
information, contact staff at (559) 230-6100. 

CORRESPONDENCE NO. 3 
2 of 2




